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The year 2 ducklings have been safely delivered to 
their new home at Sedgley Adventure Centre! The 

centre opens fully at the start of the Easter  
holidays so children can go and visit them as well as 

our chicks from last year!  

 
Red Nose Day 2025 is just around the corner (Friday 21st 

March) and this year’s theme is ‘back to the 80’s’, to  
celebrate 40 years of Comic Relief. Linking to the theme, the 
children are invited to dress in clothing from the 80’s decade, 

think bright, think coloured leggings or leg warmers and  
sweaters with wild patterns and colours!  

 

As well as the children wearing their crazy outfits, children are also invited to bring in packaged 
cakes as a donation in order to raise money. The cakes will be sold by our school council at break 

time, lunch time and by some of our staff members after school (if any are left) at the price of 50p 
a cake.  

 

Our prefects will also be selling red noses throughout break time and lunch 
time for children to purchase at a price of £2  

 

On this day, a donation of £1 is welcomed by following the link  
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=17430  

Send your children with change to buy cakes and red noses please. The money we raise will be used 
to change countless lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. We really appreciate your support and 

hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Red Nose Day. 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=17430
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Don’t forget Parents’ evening next week! 

Early Years & Key Stage 1 is Monday  

Key Stage 2 is Wednesday  

If you hadn’t booked an appointment on School Life, you should have received a slip with an  
allocated time on today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out the progress of our NEW and improved pirate ship! We 
are very excited for the grand unveiling which is due to be finished 

next week! 

Pupil achievements 

Well done to Jacob from 
Year 1 who got trainer of 
the week at football this 

week! 
 

 
Finley from Year 2 has been 

doing some science  
experiments at home this 

week - he has made a crystal 

tree and slowly watched it 
grow & is still waiting for the 

red crystal to form! 
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Easter holidays sports camp 
 

Our ever popular Easter holidays sports club is back!  

We will be running the club over both weeks of the Easter holidays, excluding the bank  
holidays (Good Friday and Easter Monday) : 

 

Week 1: Monday 14th | Tuesday 15th | Wednesday 16th | Thursday 17th April 

Week 2: Tuesday 22nd | Wednesday 23rd | Thursday 24th | Friday 25th April 
 

Times of the course: 9am - 3:30pm (Lunch 11:30am-12:30pm)  

 

Holiday club costs: 
 

1 day = £20 | 2 days = £35 | 3 days = £50 | 4 days = £70 

 

Our sports providers, Sports Plus, will be facilitating our Easter Physical Activity and 
Sports Camp. The Sports Camp will be led by Highly Qualified and Experienced Sports 

Coaches who work within Primary Schools during term time delivering Physical Education 
Support.  

All Sports Plus Professionals are Fully Insured, 1st Aid Trained and DBS Enhanced 
Checked to work with Children.  

Activity: Multi Sports Camp (Reception-Yr 6) A range of activities designed to  
incorporate team building games, as well as individual skill-based activities. Games will  

include racket games, ball games and various multi-skills and fun activities. All games are 
designed to improve children’s confidence within a sporting environment with an emphasis 

on FUN at all times.  

The pupils will be split into two groups of 16, a key stage 1 and key stage 2 group  
dependent upon numbers. There are 32 places in total. Our previous holiday camps have 

been extremely popular and places will be given on a first come, first served basis.  

Each child will receive a certificate and medal at our presentation held on the last day of 
Camp @ 3:00pm  

 

If you would like to register your child’s interest in joining the sports club, please  
complete the following online form. Shortly after, we will reply with a confirmation 

and further details including making payment. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/d8mvMfHg0V 

 
HAF families - We have 12 spaces allocated to any families who are entitled to HAF. 

Please log onto the HAF website and book your space via their website, then  
complete the above online form including your HAF reference number.  

If you receive free school meals but aren’t yet signed up to HAF, please search for  
Dudley HAF online and sign up on their website! 
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Last weeks  
attendance: 

03/03/25 - 07/03/25 

4HD were the highest          
attendees in KS2 and 
1H were the highest in 

KS1.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure that you are  
letting us know if any of your  
contact details have changed - 

email addresses, phone numbers 
and home addresses; we need to 
be informed if any of these have 

changed and need updating.  

 

                                                                                                          

 

** Please ensure you have an updated agreements form  
completed ** 

https://forms.office.com/e/V2Sw2WJSHb 

Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not join us 
for  breakfast or some after school fun?  Our session times & 

prices are below:       
                                                                                                                             

Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

 
Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              

Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a  
session otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to cover 

staff costs if they are more than 10 minutes late.  If this  
situation arises more than three times in one term, their child’s 

place at Brook Buddies may be forfeited! 

Please could we remind parents that pay via voucher/tax free 
payments, you need to send your payments to the Buddies 
email: buddies@brook.dudley.sch.uk. Please do not send to 

the school info address as sometimes they may get  
overlooked and missed.  

 
This week in Buddies we have enjoyed creating some beautiful 
spring flowers, we have been painting and collaging too. We will 
be venturing in the garden soon and are hoping to plant some  

salad and vegetables.  

Rec B 97.69% 

Rec R 96.67% 

1D 94.17% 

1H 99.20% 

2C 98% 

2T 96% 

3F 97.24% 

3S 96.67% 

4HD 98.97% 

4W 97.59% 

5I 90.67% 

5SW 94% 

6AH 97.33% 

6E 98.62% 

School Total 96.52% 

Target  97% 
  

If you have any spare pots, compost and seeds we 
would be very grateful! 


